



RCMP BURNABY DETACHMENT

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: CHAIR COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

DATE: 2015 DECEMBER 17

FROM: OIC BURNABY DETACHMENT

FILE: 2410-20

SUBJECT: PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 2015 DECEMBER 10 -MONTHLY REPORTS - DISTRICT 1 - DRIVERS IGNORING STOP SIGNS AND RED LIGHTS.

At the Public Safety Committee meeting held on December 10, 2015 a concern was raised by Mr. Tony Wong, Chairperson of the District 1, Community Police Advisory Committee (CPAC) about drivers ignoring stop signs and red lights in the District 1 area.

As a part of our 2015 Annual Performance Plan (APP) Road Safety was identified as a priority, within which Intersection Enforcement was one of the Initiatives. I have asked S/Sgt. SOKOLOWSKI, the Non-Commissioned Officer in Charge of our Traffic Services Section to contact Mr. Wong and pinpoint specific problem areas and activities so together they can identify a solution to the concerns raised.

D. T. (Dave) Critchley, C/Supt.

Officer in Charge Burnaby Detachment